
RE-OPENING OF SCHOOL AT KGP 

A fresh new beginning with the re-opening of school for Grades I to VIII at Kapil Gyanpeeth 

School today, ie on October 04, 2021, saw the excited, jubilant faces of our young learners 

who were happy to be back at the school.  

The school, since the commencement of the physical classes for grades IX to XII from past 

one month, has been following all the safety measures starting with social distancing, 

thermal checking, sanitizing and hygiene.  

Soothing Gayatri Mantra chanting calmed the little anxious souls , followed by a Class 

Assembly in respective Classrooms, where students said the prayer , did some breathing 

meditation and listened to an inspiring thought to begin their day on a positive note. 

Teachers interacted with the students to soothe their worries and enthusiastic children 

shared about the time spent at home and how much they missed coming to the school. 

Numerous in class activities were organised to keep the children constructively occupied 

and keep them at ease. Teachers revised the lessons with them to gauge their learning 

during the online classes.  

We thank the parents for showing their trust in us by sending their children to bring the 

lives back to new normal.  

Looking forward to your support and cooperation as always. 

 

Team KGP 


